
** SAVE THE DATE ** 
Thursday, May 7,2009 

Please plan to attend. 
Skagit County and The US Army Corps of Engineers are holding an Executive 
Committee meeting on Thursday, May 7,2009 from 1 :30 - 4:30 p.m. in the 
Commissioners' Hearing Room, 1800 Continental Place, Mount Vernon, WA. The pur 
pose of the meeting is to provide an update on the Skagit River General Investigation 
study. A formal meeting announcement and agenda will be distributed at a later date. If 
you have questions, please contact Lorna Ellestad at (360) 419-3421 or 
lornae@co.skagit.wa.us. 


